
HRMS Morning Announcements 
March 22, 2023 

 
• Harris Road Middle School Boys Track came in 1st place in the quad Track 

meet with Roberta Road, Concord, and NW Cabarrus. The Patriots totaled 
126 points and second place Roberta Road scored 54. Event winners for the 
Patriots were: Kingston Nickens - 800 Meters, Luke Roberts - 1600 Meters, 
Conner Lewis - 55 Meters Hurdles, Josh Gulley - Shot Put, Isaiah Hunter - 
Long Jump and High Jump, and Jordan Pegues - Triple Jump. All four relay 
teams for Harris Road came in 1st Place. Many other Track members placed 
in their events. Great Job Patriots! 

• Congratulations to the Girls Track Team who finished in first place in their 
season opening track meet yesterday.  The girls placed in multiple event 
but here are a few first place finishes: 

o Megan Grande in the 100 
o Mazari Little in the 200 
o Madison White in the 400 and High Jump 
o Alyssa Ligon in the 800  
o Mariana Askew in the Hurdles 
o And all FOUR relay teams took first place! 
o Great work ladies!!! 

• Students, the next Harris Road hangout will be Thursday, April 6th during 
Encore. Students who qualify will be able to hang out with friends, listen to 
music, play games, and have a good time. To qualify, you must have no 
office referrals and no more than two minors between March 22nd and 
April 6th.  Keep up the good behavior and attend the Harris Road hangout. 


